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I fully support the proposal to allow more spill in the Columbia and Snake Rivers, at 125% total
dissolved gas as recommended by Orca Task Force, or at least 120% if this lower rate would allow
the proposal to move forward this year without delay. In lieu of breaching the lower Snake River
Dams, we must pursue all actions that will result in more salmon from these systems.
 


